AL 300 Responsibilities of Customers

AL 360 Unlicensed Software

Adopted: 3/94


Policy

It is the intention of the Metropolitan Library System to force full compliance with the U. S. copyright act regarding microcomputer software. The U. S. Copyright Act provides for statutory damages up to $100,000 for willfully copying software. Anyone, perhaps a disgruntled employee can report to the Software Publishers Association (SPA) that more copies of a software package are being used than have been licensed. The SPA will

submit a letter to the company requesting cooperation in conducting an audit. (If the company refuses to cooperate, the SPA will file a lawsuit and have the company searched in a legal search warrant.) If illegal software is found during the audit, the company is charged a fine equal to the price of the product. The software is then destroyed. If the company wishes to continue using the software, another copy must be purchased.

We urge staff with knowledge of unlicensed software to report it to their supervisor, who in turn will contact the Automation Department to have the software removed.

Page 1 of 1

